Jacob Paget

From: Vanessa Hamm 9(2)(@)

Sent: Wednesday, 17 May 2023 1:29 pm

To: Fast Track Consenting; Jess Hollis

Cc: Stuart McDonnell; Peter Mason; Bridgette Malcon
Subject: Taheke Geothermal Project - CAA

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when
clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Jess,

| have taken instructions in respect of whether the project will trigger the requirement for notification to the CAA or
not, and if so whether that poses any risk to the project. The Partnership has engaged aviation consultancy To70 to
look at this, and at this stage does not think notification to the CAA will be required — however if it is required, the
Partnership is comfortable that it will be able to comply with any consequent conditions or notice requirements of
the CAA.

Nga mihi,

HOLLAND BECKETT

Law

Vanessa Hamm / Partner
s 9(2)(a)

hobec.co.nz

This email is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy this message and any
attachments.





